
Rally New York USA
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
2488 Route 42, Forestburgh, New York 12777                                    Tel. 845-794-4096, Eurorally@aol.com, www.RallyNewYork.com

March 22, 2006

Subject:  Roads Closures for Rally New York USA, April 7 – 8, 2006

Dear Liberty Resident:

As you may know, following a public hearing the Town Board of the Town of Liberty gave us permission
to close certain Town roads for the Rally New York USA. Such road closure is authorized under the New York
Vehicle and Traffic Law, Par. 1182. The road closures will be enforced by New York State Police.

I am writing to you because we want to be good neighbors and want to minimize the inconvenience the
closure of your road may create for you. In addition, we want to inform you about the times your road will be
closed and the safety procedures we would like you to observe. If you have questions, please contact me
directly.

The following roads will be closed on Friday, April 7, 2006:
(The school bus service will not be interrupted)
From 11:45 AM to 3:15 PM and from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM:
Benton Hollow, Elk Point, Dahlia Road (from Elk Point to Lenape Lake), Lenape Lake, Wilbur Klein, Dessecker
(from Dahlia to Parks), Parks, Midway (from Lenape Lake to Town line)
From 12:15 PM to 2:45 PM and from 4:15 PM to 6:30 PM:
East Hill, Willi Hill (from Cutler to East Hill), Cutler

The following roads will be closed on Saturday, April 8, 2006:
From 2:15 PM to 4:45 PM and from 5:15 PM to 7:30 PM:
Midway (from Town line to Lenape Lake), Lenape Lake, Parks, Dessecker (from Parks to Dahlia), Wilbur Klein,
Dahlia (from Lenape to Elk Point), Elk Point, Benton Hollow
From 2:00 PM to 4:15 PM and from 5:00 PM to 7:15 PM:
Cutler, Willi Hill (from Cutler to East Hill), East Hill

Further information, a Spectator Guide and Course Maps may be obtained at www.RallyNewYork.com.
There will be no wheel to wheel racing on your road - our cars start on one-minute intervals and race against the
clock.

If you have a medical, fire, or police emergency, please call your regular emergency numbers for
help. We will stop the rally and help will get to you without delay. Since the emergency services will be stationed
on your road during the rally, it is likely that you would get help faster than on other days. If you come to the
beginning of the road closure and must get in, we may be able to escort you to your house in the direction of
rally traffic (see the direction of rally traffic from the sequence of the roads listed above).

For your safety, please observe the following safety rules:
- You may watch the rally from a safe distance from the road. Do not approach the edge of the road.
- Your driveway will be taped for the duration of the road closure. Under any circumstances, do not step on

the roadway after your driveway has been taped and road-closing cars with flashing orange strobe lights
and a siren went by. Do not step on the roadway even if it seems that no cars are coming for a while.

- Please supervise the children and do not allow them to run around freely. We all have children and we
love them.

- Curb your dogs, cats and other animals. We are animal lovers too!
- You may use the roadway again only after a road-opening car with a flashing green strobe light went by.

Thank you for your understanding and your cooperation with this important international event that is also
important for the Sullivan County’s economy.

Sincerely,

Ivan Orisek
Chairman and Clerk of the Course


